
 

 
EAA Chapter 1378 of Volunteer Aviators 

Upper Cumberland Regional Airport 
Minutes of: June 17, 2017 

 
The meeting was called to order by our president, Michael Carpenter. 

 There were 19 members in attendance for our last EAA meeting.  
Treasurers Report – The treasurer has reported $4389 
Secretary’s Report – Jonathan Birmingham distributed minutes from the 
meeting.  The Minutes were approved as read. 
Facebook- For information or to post photos or comments visits our 
Facebook page. Go to www.facebook.com/EAA1378 and it should take you 
right to it. 

OLD BUSINESS 
Guest Speaker- Pam Charles from the Federal Aviation Administration 
(FAASTeam) gave a talk on Airworthiness. The slides are posted on our 
Web page (see http://www.1378.eaachapter.org/newsletters.htm). 
Aviation Advertisement- The Young Eagles Flight wasn’t a huge success, 
but still nonetheless, any attempt is still a successful step towards more 
youth recruitments. 
Group Hats/Shirts- A discussion was held about buying new hats, shirts, 
and/or nametags. If you have a special design or pattern in mind please 
inform Michael Carpenter. 

 
  

NEW BUISNESS 
 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 Motion made to adjourn: motion approved! 


